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  MINUTESMINUTESMINUTESMINUTES    
 
With 22 members and no guests present, Acting Chair Al R. called the 
meeting to order. 
 
 
Program 
 
Isaiah Hageman was our guest speaker.  His topic was “Detection of 
Counterfeit Slabs.”  Isaiah suggested examining the slab label to determine if 
the slab is counterfeit.  Even some CAC stickers are now being counterfeited.  
He described the activities of the volunteer “Dark Side Group” which 
monitors Ebay for counterfeits. 
 
 
Auction 
 
Jim M. called the auction.  The net amount to the Club was $6.00. 
 
 
Business 
 

A. Board of Directors Meeting Summary.  Al R. summarized the Board of 
Directors Meeting which took place on May 3.  He noted that we 
anticipate a budget deficit of about $600.  Our July picnic will take 
place at Hickory Ridge Pine Park and will be catered by Duke’s. 

 
B. Coin Show.  Gary F. reported that our Show scheduled for May 14 is 

sold out.  The Show hours are 9 am to 3 pm.  Doors will open for 
dealer set-up at 7:30 am. 
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C. Finance and Membership.  Al R. reported for Glen R.  Our bank 
balance is $5,683. 

 
D. Coin Week.  Ralph W. produced a hobo nickel display at the Milford 

Library.  His display was featured in “The Numismatist.”  The Club is 
also participating in the ANA Trivia Contest and our answers will be 
submitted tomorrow. 

 
 
Attendance Prize Drawing 
 
Mark J. and Darlene S. won a 1993 proof set and a 1962 Franklin half dollar 
respectively. 
 
 
Around the Room 
 
Jim M. reported that key dates are increasingly difficult to find. 
 
Mike H. discussed his newly acquired webbing (partially punched out cent 
blanks). 
 
Greg G. discussed an 1888 Austrian coin with an unusual marking. 
 
Ernie N. just completed an article regarding a John Brown medal. 
 
Keith M. reported about the VFW car show and a raffle fund raiser. 
 
Gary F. is giving a presentation at the Flint Flying Eagle Club tomorrow. 
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Al R. adjourned the meeting. 
 
     Submitted by Reg N. 


